

26/09/2019

Dear Parents,

## Academic Forum 2019, Monday 21st October, 4-8pm

I am writing to invite your son to take part in the Academic Forum. This joint event, hosted annually by Wycombe Abbey School, gives our students the opportunity to engage in subject-based academic discussion and debate. It is an ideal opportunity for both those looking at competitive universities or those who simply love to talk about their studies.

There is a £10.70 charge per student. Please complete payment to Academic Forum 2019 on Parent Pay by **Friday 4th October**. If you are unable to pay online, please contact the Finance Office to pay by an alternative method.

Please ensure your son emails the following information to las@rgshw.com

- 1. Name
- 2. Form
- 3. Subject interest (eg university course planned, apprenticeship area)

If you feel that the cost involved is prohibitive, please do contact me in strictest confidence and I will see if there is any funding available to assist you.

## Schedule:

1600 -1645 Introduction and First Session 1645 -1715 Break 1715 -1800 Second Session 1815 -2000 Supper

RGS students will make their own way to Wycombe Abbey School at 1540. They may be picked up from Wycombe Abbey at the end of the event.

As you are aware, your son and you have completed and signed the 'RGS Lifetime Behaviour and Medical Consent form' for RGS day trips. If there are any changes to his medical condition or emergency contact numbers, please inform the School before the trip.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Lucy Sowah | Director of Higher Education and Careers | las@rgshw.com

01494 551410

Facsimile